Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: Stepping down

From: Jude Walton
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 9:43 AM

To: Lisa Jackson ; Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org>; Frances Todoro-Hargreaves

Subject: Stepping down

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hey,

As I've let you know before now, | am stepping down from the Committee - and | would like to make this my official
resignation email / notice, effective immediately. | had hoped to find a replacement before | left, but | don't want to
delay making the shift any longer.

I'd like to thank all three of you for ALL that you do for ICPOC. | am - and will always be - a little in awe of each of you,
and forever grateful for the work you've done (and continue to do) for the community.

| will still work on a couple of write ups on the budget and training processes, so you have that captured. And | am
definitely always available by phone or email if | can help chat through anything etc (to the extent that's appropriate of
course).

| hope we can stay in touch as well!

Thank you,
jude





